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 Thursday 25th January, 2024 

   

 
 

Parent and Carer Update 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education.   

 

Pupil Progress Meetings with Teachers 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Parents and carers are invited into school week beginning Monday 12th February to meet with teachers 

to discuss your child’s progress. 

Sessions to meet with your child’s class teacher will be available shortly to book on the following days: 

Monday 12th February; 

Tuesday 13th February; 

Wednesday 14th February; 

Thursday 15th February. 

Sessions will be released for parents and carers to book at the beginning of next week via our Teachers 

to Parents text messaging system. 

Children are welcome to attend the progress meetings with their parents and carers, however, we 

politely ask that siblings, wherever possible, do not attend. 

We look forward to meeting with you all soon. 

Should you have any questions about this, please contact our School Office. 

As always, we thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs. L. Boulton   Mrs. S. Simpson-May   

Head Teacher                Deputy Head Teacher   


